On Saturday 7/7/2018 at about 11:14 pm, a
WWD was reported traveling EB in the WB
lanes of |1-80 near MM 237 or MM 238. The

WWD was not captured on camera or by LE.
The most likely point of entry was from the
Tiffin WB Rest Area. The WWD is assumed to
have exited 1-80 at Exit 237/Tiffin (Ireland
Avenue).







